

September 19, 2016

Parkrose School District Dr. Karen Gray 10636 NE Prescott St. Portland, OR 97220

Dear Dr. Gray,

Thank you for partnership and support of College Possible's high school programming. I'm happy to share with you that we met or exceeded every benchmark we set and are poised to have another great year serving low-income students at Parkrose High School. Here are some of the highlights that have occurred in the 2015-16 program year:

- Juniors increased their ACT scores by an average of 33%;
- 95% of seniors applied to college;
- 95% were admitted to college with 76% admitted to a four-year school; and
- 81% of seniors completed the financial aid process and earned over \$187,000 in scholarships.

We highly value our partnership with Parkrose High School administration and staff. Enclosed is an invoice for this program year, and we look forward to another great year at Parkrose.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Julie Mancini

Executive Director

Francisco Bueno Program Manager